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On Thursday 20 May 2010, Michelle McIlveen, Deputy Chairperson of the 

Committee for Regional Development, visited the Belfast Streets Ahead 

Project, together with Members of the Committee for Social Development. 

Members received briefing from officials from the Department for Social 

Development and from Roads Service that provided an overview of the 

Belfast Streets Ahead Project and its linkages with other projects throughout 

the centre of the city, included the Belfast Metropolitan Transport Plan and the 

Rapid Transit project. 

Following the briefing, Members were taken on a tour of phase 1 of the project 

and had an opportunity to see the project as it progressed through different 

stages. These included ongoing work at Donegall Place and completed works 

in areas such as Arthur Square. 

 

 
Michelle McIlveen, Deputy Chairperson of the Committee for Regional Development, with 
Members of the Social Development Committee: Simon Hamilton (Chairperson), Billy 
Armstrong, Jonathan Craig and Anna Lo, in Arthur Square, Belfast  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks to Roads Service and the Department for Social Development 

for their briefing and tour of the Belfast Streets Ahead Project. 


